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79th Oregon Legislative Assembly – 2017 Regular Session  
Legislative Fiscal Office 
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Prepared by:  Meg Bushman-Reinhold  
Reviewed by:  Linda Ames, Amanda Beitel 
Date:  4/18/2017 
 

 
Measure Description: 
Exempts hospital from requirement to obtain certificate of need to construct new facility or to expand 
capacity to provide inpatient psychiatric services or inpatient chemical dependency services. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Veterans' Affairs, Oregon Health Authority (OHA) 
 
Analysis: 

The proposed legislation has been determined to have  

NO EXPENDITURE IMPACT  

on state or local government. 
 


